
  
 

           Strawberry April 2025 Newsletter 
   
Happy Spring, Strawberry Family!    
We are looking forward to some fun in the sun!  Our garden is blooming with carrots, 
lettuce and strawberries!  We are all loving the beautiful weather.  This month we will be 
having soccer twice, music and The Lizard Lady! 
 

Picture Days  Please keep an eye out for our upcoming picture days.  Lisa will be doing the 
school pictures this year one group a day. 
 

Jamaroo If your child stays for after care, we are having Jamaroo (music/movement) every 
Friday from 3-3:45. The children have really been enjoying this fun class. 
 

Spring Conferences  We are starting spring conferences after spring break.  Please keep 
an eye out for a signup email from your child’s teacher.  This is a great time to check in with 
your child’s teacher! 
 

Open House Open House will be held May 8th from 5-6:00 for all Strawberry 
families.  Come visit with your child’s teachers and check out the school.  This event is for 
the whole family.  We are asking for families to bring in a pizza or fruit for their class.  There 
will be a sign-up sheet going around. 
 

Donations We are looking for donations of crib sheets! 
 

Important dates 
April 7-11 Spring break 
May 8   Open House 
May 26 Memorial day 
June 10 Last day of school 
June 16 First day of Adventure Camp 
 

Lisa  

Lisa Vaillancourt  
Director Strawberry Preschool  
415-388-4437  
 

"Strawberry Preschool—proudly celebrating 68 years!"  


